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April 27, 1970

Professor B, E, Gillam
Department of Mathematics
Drake University

Des Moines, Towa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

T enclose an abstract for the talk I gave last week at the meeting of the
Towa Section. I greatly enjoyed my visit to the Towa Section and the oppor-
tunity to meet with you over lunch,

T was sorry that I could not stay for all of the afternoon of the meeting,
but, as I mentioned to you, I had to catch a flight out of Des Moines at
5:40 p.m,

My very best regards,

Sincerely yours,
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Secretary
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